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COMPUWARE CORPORATION AND MICRO FOCUS INC. 

SOFTWARE MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
OFFICE OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

DISTRICT OFFICE 
(Amend Board Report 28754, dated June 5, 2008) 

 
 THE CHANCELLOR 

 REPORTS  that in Board Report 28754, dated June 5, 2008, for a three year period from July 1, 
    2008 through June 30, 2011 at an annual cost of $51,931.00, the Board approved a 
    support agreement with Compuware Corporation relating to their Test Partner, QA 
    Center Performance Edition, QA Center Enterprise Edition II and Client Vantage, 
    Server Vantage & Vantage Analyzer software products; and   
 

  that OIT uses the various software products to monitor system connectivity and  
  conduct performance testing activities such as load testing, performance tuning, 
  application diagnostics and capacity planning of the PeopleSoft Student 
  Administration, Financial  and Human Resources systems;  and  

 
  that on June 1, 2009, Micro Focus Inc. acquired the licensing and ownerships rights  
  for Test Partner, QACenter Performance Edition, and QA Center Enterprise Edition II  
  software  products from Compuware; and  

 
  that OIT has received a revised support agreement from Compuware and a new  
  support agreement from MicroFocus Inc. for the period of July 1, 2009 through June 
  30, 2011 as listed below: 

 
     Compuware –  Client Vantage, Server Vantage &  
                  Vantage Analyzer products $28,708.00 annual 
     Micro Focus -  Test Partner, QA Center   $22,323.00 annual 
                     Performance Edition      
                       and QA Center Enterprise  
                     Edition II products  
             Total  $51,031.00 annual; and 
 

  that the combined costs are less then the original annual cost of $51,931.00 
approved  

  in board report 28754; and 
  

  that the Office of M/WBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above referenced  
  agreement and, there are no certified M/WBE vendors to supply and support the  
  product currently used by OIT in its applications, is recommending a waiver of  
  compliance with the Board Approved Participation plan. 

 
   
   



 
 THE CHANCELLOR 

 RECOMMENDS that the Board of Trustees approves the amendment to the agreement with  
    Compuware Corporation for software maintenance support for a period of two years  
    from July 1, 2009 to June 30, 2011 at an annual cost not to exceed $28,708.00 and 
    authorizes the Chairman to enter into an agreement with Micro Focus Inc. for 

software 
    maintenance support for a period of two years from July 1, 2009 to June 30, 2011 at  
    an annual cost not to exceed of $22,323.00.  
 
 FINANCIAL No additional funds requested already approved under Board Report # 28754  
    adopted June 5, 2008 
             
            Respectfully submitted, 
            
            Deidra J. Lewis,  
            Interim Chancellor 
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